
Local Heritage List for Bromsgrove District – Overview and Scrutiny Board July 2025 

update.  

 

1. Following the adoption of the first tranche of the Local Heritage list in 

January 2025 the Conservation Team have sent out confirmation letters to 

owners, updated the Local Heritage List pages of the website and have 

provided updates to Development Management colleagues. 

 

2. The draft Local heritage list for Wythall has been completed, and we will 

look to consult once the local plan consultation has finished. 

 

3. Work on drafting the lists  for Lickey and Blackwell and Bromsgrove 

continues, but has slowed due to a member of staff being off sick and 

subsequently leaving the Authority in addition to the departure of another 

colleague to take up a conservation post in another authority. Recruitment 

is underway to fill these positions It is still hoped that the delay will allow 

the Bromsgrove Society to make a contribution to the Bromsgrove List. 

Although if their resources do not permit this there will be full engagement 

with them when the consultation process takes place. 

 

4. The Conservation Officer will be giving a brief talk and taking questions on 

the Local Heritage List at Lickey End at a meeting organised by Cllr Hunter 

later in July. As with the Barnt Green talk earlier in the year, nomination 

forms and other information on the Local List will be provided. 

 

 


